
 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

COMMUNITY DEVEOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

2018 ACTION PLAN AMENDMENT 

 
 

 
A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. at 
Brazoria County East Annex, which is located at 1524 E. Mulberry, Angleton, 
Texas.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive citizen comments and input 
regarding the 2018 Action Plan Amendment involving the reallocation of 
$4,000.00 previously allocated to 20/20 Vision FOCUS Summer Youth Program 
to PY 2018 ActionS Homebound Meals ($3,000.00) and PY 2018 ActionS 
Transportation ($1,000.00) activities.  This re-allocation is due to the request by 
20/20 to cancel their project. 
 
Handicapped and non-English speaking persons that wish to attend this public 
hearing should contact Ms. Nancy Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860 prior to the 
hearing so that accommodations can be made for interpretive services or other 
assistance.   
 
For general information, please call Nancy Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860.  Also, 
written comments can be submitted to the Brazoria County Community 
Development Department, 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas 77515 
or by fax to (979) 864-1089.  Please submit any comments by 5:00 p.m. 
November 30, 2018. 
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